
Police Scotland ward update noted.  
 
5 There was heard and noted a report by Constable Mark Simpson, Police 
Scotland, advising the Partnership  
 
(1)  that officers continued to work with Rangers Football Club to tackle the 
 parking issues experienced by residents in Sherbrooke Gardens on home 
 match days; 
 
(2) of the work being done by the road traffic team relating to the issues with off-
 road bikes which had resulted in some bikes being seized by the Service; and  
 
(3)  of the ongoing work being done to tackle shoplifting, which was also a UK 
 wide issue. 
 
After discussion, the Partnership 
 
(a) thanked PC Simpson for his report; 
 
(b) raised a number of concerns regarding 
 
 (i) the issues relating to drugs at the complex at 1610 Paisley Road West; 
  and  
 
 (ii) parking issues at Our Lady of Rosary School and noted that the  
  Service would look into patrolling the areas at busy times.   
 
   
 
 


